
One Hundred and One Fifth Avenue 

New York 3

September 26, 1956

Dear Mr. McCready:

If there could be a happier, more delightful 
way to start the day than opening a package and finding a 
book like Nell Dorr's "Mother And Child" — I'm sure I do 
not know what it could be!

The book is not only superbly beautiful, it is 
also an awesome piece of work and I shall treasure it. I 
know it will bring pleasure to me — and to many others — 
countless times in the future. Thank you so much for giving 
it to me.

Your thoughtfulness is most appreciated.

Sincerely,

Lorraine Kure

Mr. T. L. McCready, Jr. 
Contoocook,
New Hampshire


